
We have been making amounts so that we can ‘buy’ our snack in 
the snack area.  This week I have been challenging the children 

to see if they can find different ways of making the same 
amount!  They were amazing!



We have had a challenge in 
Reception to try and make a 
dinosaur skeleton.  These 
children did a great job!



Year 1 watched a 
video called ‘Taking 
Flight’. Harry A and 
Harry G wrote 
wonderful diary entries, 
pretending to be the 
main character Tony. 

Harry A



Year 1 – Harry G



Year 2 – Asa and Oliver M were very 
determined and did not give up, even when 

they found the 
task difficult  

Asa



Oliver M



Year 2 – Lilly and Oliver H designed 
brilliant kites for different occasions 
and events Lilly

Oliver H



Year 3 –In maths we have been looking at 
horizontal, vertical and diagonal lines. 

We had to draw 
pictures using only 

these lines 

By Freddie

By Sophie



By Ethan By Tom



Year 3 –Amber worked very hard on her 
diary entry.



Year 4 –
Phoebe 
wrote a 
great 
letter 
describing 
her visit 
to a 
temple. 



Year 4 –
Daisy 
accurately 
calculated 
the 
perimeter 
and area of 
her robot.



Year 5- Something Fishy!
We looked at photographs and anatomical pictures of fish and drew 

what we saw – not what we thought a fish looked like!

Noah

Spencer



Year 5-

Owen

Finlay



Year 6 – Madeline & Joshua’s revision poster



Year 6 Jamie & Tom



House Point Winners!

Fourth Place – 105 Lincoln

Third Place – 148 Durham

Second Place – 189 York

First Place – 219 Chester


